
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.43/2024-25                   Date : 23 July, 2024 

 
URGENT APPEAL FOR FLOOD RELIEF DONATIONS 

 

"A helping hand can be a ray of sunshine in a cloudy world." 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

The recent heavy rainfall and rising river 
levels have caused severe flooding in 
several districts of Assam. Currently, 29 
districts, 3,535 villages, and 2,396,648 
people have been affected. 
 
In our continuous effort to support those 
in need, Bal Bharati Public School, Noida 
has partnered with Goonj, a renowned 
social enterprise, to aid the flood-affected 
communities in the North East. We are 
reaching out to you to contribute 
generously. 
 
We request Interactors and students to 
donate relief materials by 30th July 2024 
to their respective class teachers. 
 
The following items are needed: 
 

- Dry Ration 
- Ready-to-Eat Food Packets 
- Tarpaulin 
- Utensils 
- Toiletries 
- Footwear 
- Sanitary Napkins   
- Torches 
- Buckets 
 

- Solar Lights 
- Blankets 
- Clothes (Sarees, Nighties, New Undergarments, Children Clothing) 
- Candles 
- Matchsticks 
- First-Aid Boxes and Basic Medicines 
- Chlorine Tablets 
- Mosquito Nets 
- Raincoats 
 

Please ensure that all donated items are of good quality, properly packed, and, for food items, check 
the expiry dates before submission. We kindly ask that no sub-standard, soiled, or dirty materials are 
sent. 
 
Together, let's make a difference and provide much-needed support to our fellow citizens in Assam. 
 

Humanity lies in helping others 
 
Thank you for your generosity and support. 
 
 
 

Anupama Motwani  
(Vice Principal)  

 
 
 
 
 
 


